Bayfield Class News

Summer Term 2013

Welcome back after the Easter Holiday. All the children have been very excited to share their news about the fun things they have done.

Our Topics

This half term we will be learning about how to grow seeds and what plants need to grow successfully. Hopefully by the end of the Summer term we might have some fruit and vegetables to eat!

We are also going to be focussing on Traditional stories - The Enormous Turnip, Jack and the Beanstalk, The Little Red Hen and others, We will be using these stories to make our literacy and numeracy work really exciting,

Next half term we will be learning about Dinosaurs and we are going to visit the Dinosaur Park which will be great fun. (more details to follow)

<u>Letters</u> and Sounds

We are going to move on to learn graphemes (most containing two letters)

These will be

sh th ch ng ai ee igh oα 00 ur ow oi ear air ure er

Look for these in your child's sound book (this will happen as they become ready for this next stage).

Please look at a more detailed plan of the term on the wall outside the classroom.

If you have anything at home which will help with the topics your child is welcome to share this with the class.

